
From: Marie Sanderson <msanderson@rgppc.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/12/2013 9:31:30 AM
Subject: RE: SC - Draft

Ok great, thanks, Katherine.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 8:18 AM 
To: Marie Sanderson
Subject: SC - Draft

Marie,
Attached is a draft of SC brief.
I have someone fact checking now. I will follow up asap.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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